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On behalf of my client, Metropolitan State College of Denver, I am contacting you 
regarding the 2009 Richard T. Castro Distinguished Visiting Professorship, which 
has chosen artist and educator Delilah Montoya as the program’s 2009 Visiting 
Professor. 
 
From October 11 to 14, 2009, Metro State will honor and feature Ms. Montoya in 
a series of events which are free and open to the public. Details are available at 
www.mscd.edu/news/castro. 

A photographic printmaker, Delilah Montoya has exhibited nationally and 
internationally since the mid-1980s. Ms. Montoya, an associate professor of art at 
the University of Houston since 2001, has taught at Smith College, Hampshire 
College, California State University-Los Angeles and the Institute of American 
Indian Arts in Santa Fe. Her work has been shown in the Los Angeles County 
Museum of Art, The Mexican Museum in San Francisco, The Bronx Museum and 
the Smithsonian Institute, among others.  
 
Specifically, we want to call your attention to two events during this time. 
 
Sunday, October 11, 2009 
6:00 – 8:00 p.m.    Bienvenida 
Welcome VIP Reception 
Colorado History Museum  
1300 Broadway, Denver, Colorado 
Music by Debajo Del Agua 
Hosted by the Colorado History Museum and Chicana/o Studies Department 
 
Monday, October 12, 2009 
Events at St. Cajetan’s Event Center 
Auraria Campus ~ Lawrence and 9th Streets 

• 10:00 a.m.      Keynote Address - Professor Delilah Montoya 
• 11:30 a.m.     Richard T. Castro Professorship Luncheon and 

Entertainment  
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More information will be forthcoming about these two events (as well as the 
entire series); as we hope you will be able to join us. Therefore, we want to be 
sure you have this information on your calendar well in advance. 

Thank you for your consideration. I will be back in touch in advance of the week-
long event series. 
 

 
 
 

 


